
 

               

               

 

 

 

14th September 2021 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
During the year we have planned for two class experiences that will support our topic learning. In the Spring Term 
we have invited Partake Theatre to spend the afternoon in school retelling the legend of Robin Hood through 
costume, music and drama. In the Summer Term we will take the class to Sherwood Pines to learn about people, 
wildlife and timber in the forest. 
 
The cost of the experiences are: 
 
Robin Hood Drama: 11/01/22 
Cost: £5.60 per child 
 
Sherwood Pines: 17/05/22 
Cost: £10.65 
 
We will send out further information nearer the day. In the meantime you can pay for these activities via Eduspot.  If 
you require any help financially please contact the School Office where they will be happy to confidentially discuss 
this with you. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Foundation Stage Team. 
 
 

 
Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 
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